Reply ID: gh7n

Dear Deenuno77,

Please let Bryce know that I wanted to let you know about a potential
bad situation for him involwving DOC staff. I wanted to let you know
face-to-face, but I guess you took that the wrong way. Please accept my
apologizes if I was not clear on that. You know me from our Family
Reunification work in the Visiting Room. That work is who I am Dee and
I felt that you knew that. I am here to help all prisoners and do not
operate in manners like that coward Paul would have you believe, Please
reread my requests and see their true intent.

Take care of yourself and keep up the good work. Have faith in the
cause and don't let cops/DOC employees/cowards cloud your judgment,

Timothy J. Muise



